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In November and December, 2020, 598 streetlights were converted to 
decorative LED lights throughout the Town of NOTL, including The 
Village.  This significantly reduced carbon emissions and costs.  
 
In The Village, 

• Light bulbs and fixtures were replaced on the following streets:  
Brock, MacDonnell, Murray, Kirby, Jordan, Blackbird, Colonel Cohoe, 
Elizabeth, Samuel, and Garrison Village Drive 

• The new lights follow current required guidelines but are a cool white 
versus a warm white 

• The diffuser (glass around the top fixture) has been removed on all 
lights on the above-mentioned streets 

• Light fixtures on Perez, Rampart and Moseby were installed by 
Traditional Neighbourhood Developments Inc with LED lights and 
therefore will not need to be changed 

LIGHTS OUT? 

If the light on your property or anywhere in The Village goes out (or stays 

on all the time), please report it through the town website 

(https://www.notl.org/streetlighting) and it will be fixed. 
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